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Oxhey Art Gallery – Monday 3rd July 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The children and staff are delighted to invite you to attend an Exhibition of the Children’s Art to be held in the School 
Hall Gallery on Monday 3rd July 2023. The exhibition will be open to visitors between 3:15pm and 5:30pm. The 
children have produced some stunning art and we’re sure that you’ll be delighted when you see their beautiful pictures 
professionally mounted, framed, catalogued and displayed in the ‘gallery’! 
 
The Visual Arts play a big part in the life of the school: it’s an activity that every child can enjoy and play a full part in. 
Having their pictures framed and displayed will be a big occasion for the children and having someone to show it to will 
add an important finishing touch, so please make a space in your diary for this very special event. 
 
The framed original pictures will be available to purchase for £10 each in support of school fundraising. We’re hoping to 
raise enough to fund an exciting artistic experience for the children! Extra framed laser prints of the original can also be 
produced - a unique gift and keepsake for friends and family members. Please visit Parent Pay to pre-purchase 
your child’s original artwork plus any additional copies in advance. There will also be an opportunity to 
purchase your child’s original artwork (plus any required copies) with cash during the exhibition. 
 
Please note that pictures can’t be removed until after the event – we’d like the gallery to remain in place for everyone to 
enjoy. Sold pictures and additional copies will be handed out in classes following the exhibition.  
 
The exhibition will not be an annual event (it’ll probably be a few years before the next one) and admittance is free, so 
come along, bring family and friends and with your help we can make it an occasion to remember for everyone. 
 
We very much look forward to welcoming you to this special event. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs. Kane 
Art Leader 
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